
Repeal of Statute on Recording of Farm Names; HB 2668

HB 2668 repeals  the  statute  concerning  the  recording  of  farm names.  KSA 19-322 
allowed a farm owner to record the farm name in a register kept by the county clerk of the 
county where the farm is located, after payment of a one dollar fee to the clerk.  Under the 
statute, the farm owner was provided a certificate with the name and location of the farm and 
the  owner's  name.  Duplicate  farm names were  not  allowed  in  the  same county under  the 
statute. 
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